
From the Pastor                                     October 23, 2022 

 

 That it is our privilege to vote in the up-

coming elections should go without saying!  

These are crucial days, and we are fighting for 

the very fabric of our society.  Would you join 

me in praying for the right leaders to be elected 

to each and every office?   

 Voter guides will be made available so you can see what the 

candidates stand for on issues that matter to God-fearing people.  I 

urge each of us to cast our VOTE on or before November 8th.  May 

God show us mercy!  May we each fulfill our DUTY as Americans. 

 
 

 

Here are the emails of those speaking in our upcoming Missions                    

Conference.  Please let them know we are praying for them.      

     Rob Dodson:  offwego@rocketmail.com   

     Kyle Shreve:  kyleshreveyoung@gmail.com              

     Ken Walters:  kcwalters@comporium.net   

     Don Sisk:  don.sisk@wcbc.edu 

 

JOY TO THE WORLD: WON BY ONE is the theme for the                

missions emphasis beginning November 13th.  Pray much.  Let your 

heart be tender toward worldwide missions. 

 

 
 

The WORKDAY for our playground has been 

MOVED to November 5th.  Please note this change.   

 

 
 

Our TEENS will be attending the youth revival at 

Baileys Grove Baptist Church in Asheboro next 

Monday and Tuesday nights, October 31 and                       

November 1.  Cowboy preacher Tom                              

Williams will be speaking. 
 

 
    



 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   6,025.50 
Faith Promise .................      502.00        
Other Missions ...............         75.00 
Parking Lot…  .................    1,225.00 
Miscellaneous  .................       205.37 
 
 

Total ................................$  8,032.87 
                                                          

We PRAISE THE LORD for answering prayer in 

providing a car for Caleb and Kristan Cajiuat as they       

continue their deputation in preparation to go to Japan.  

Thank to those who made the car possible. 
 

THANKS also to those who removed the tree hazard 

from beside the prophet’s chamber.  Amen and amen! 

 

⚫ 
 

CAUTION:   

Halloween magnifies Fear and Death.   

CHRISTIANITY magnifies Faith and Life.   

We do not need to give honor to Satan and the forces of evil.  May 

God give us wise discernment during these days. 

 

 
 

Be praying about your FAITH PROMISE giving for 2023.  

Our goal is $1,000 weekly.  We are a little behind at this 

juncture of the year.  Listen and learn about the                          

JOY of faith promise  giving. 

 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Myra Whitley 
 


